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Reminders

NEWSLETTER

As we move through this term, enjoying our learning journey and waiting in
anticipation for the next phase, I want to shine a light on the vital value of
empathy. In our fast-paced world, taking the time to understand and share the
feelings of others is more important than ever. Empathy is not just about being
kind; it’s about building connections and creating a supportive community where
everyone feels valued.
At school, we strive to cultivate an environment where students feel safe to
express their thoughts and emotions. Encouraging our children to listen to their
peers, recognize different perspectives, and show compassion is essential in
helping them develop strong social skills and relationships.
This month, I invite families to engage in conversations about empathy at home.
Simple acts—like asking how someone is feeling or offering support during
challenging times—can make a significant difference. Together, we can help our
students understand the importance of being empathetic and how it enriches their
lives and the lives of those around them.
Thank you for your partnership in fostering empathy within our school community.
Let’s continue to encourage our children to practice this value every day.

                                                                                                  With every sincere wish.
                                                                                                  Ms. Samina Khan 
                                                                                                      Head of Primary Section
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Value of the month:

Empathy

Mark your Calendar !!!

Tact time activities

Primary Assembly

Vowel Digraph activities

Entrepreneurship day

Garden walk Glimpses

Century day activities



PRIMARY ASSEMBLY
Glimpses

Student assemblies are
important gatherings that foster
community and communication
within the school. Additionally,
assemblies encourage student

engagement and leadership,
helping to build essential skills

for the future.



PRIMARY ASSEMBLY
Glimpses

Assemblies help us to build
school spirit and unity, creating

a supportive environment for
all. Ultimately, they empower
students to take an active role

in their education and
community.Ultimately, they
empower students to take an
active role in their education

and community.



GARDEN WALK
Glimpses

 That sounds like a lovely
outing inside our school
campus! A garden walk can
be a great way for students
to connect with nature, learn
about plants, and enjoy some
fresh air.



ENTERPRENEURSHIP DAY

 Glimpses
Student Entrepreneurship Day
celebrates the creativity and

innovation of young entrepreneurs
within a school .It provides

students with an opportunity to
showcase their business ideas,

products, and services, fostering a
spirit of entrepreneurship.



ENTERPRENEURSHIP DAY

 Glimpses
 This event encourages teamwork,
and a spirit of entrepreneurship,
inspiring students to pursue their

own ventures.It provides a platform
for students to present their

business concepts, learn essential
skills, and gain valuable feedback

from peers and mentors.



VOWEL DIGRAPH
Activities

Vowel digraphs is essential for
developing reading and spelling

skills, as they help students
decode words more effectively.
By recognizing these patterns,

students can improve their
phonemic awareness and gain

confidence in their literacy.
abilities.



VOWEL DIGRAPH
Activities

Teaching vowel digraphs
through engaging activities and
games makes learning fun and
reinforces their importance in

language.



TACT TIME
Activities

Student tact time activities involve
structured moments where students

practice and enhance their
communication skills in a supportive

environment. These activities
encourage active listening, clear

expression of ideas, and collaborative
discussion, helping students build

confidence in their speaking abilities. 



CENTURY DAY
Activities

Century Day is a celebration that
allows students to explore and

reflect on significant events, trends,
and cultural shifts over the past

century. This interactive celebration
fosters collaboration, critical

thinking, and a greater appreciation
for the lessons learned from the past.



MONTH AHEAD !!!

HAVE A BLESSED


